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15th January 2025 

 

Year 1 Number in Mastery Session 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week we are opening up our Year 1 classrooms to invite one parent/carer to 

come and watch a Mastering Number session in your child’s class. 

For those who didn’t attend the Math’s Workshop; Mastering Number is a project that 

aims to secure firm foundations in the development of good number sense for all 

children from Reception through to Year 2. The aim over time is that children will leave 

KS1 with fluency in calculation and a confidence and flexibility with number. 

This session will run on Friday 24th January 2025 and will begin at 2:45pm and will last 

around 20 minutes.  Please come to your child’s classroom door via Poynings 

entrance. For this occasion, as adults are watching a ‘live’ lesson, we ask that younger 

siblings do not attend. You will be able to take your child home after the session has 

finished. 

We hope you are able to join your child and come along.   

 

If you have a child accessing one of our bases the base staff will discuss this event with 

you.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Goodman 

Maths Lead 
 


